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Oroville Hospital is proud to welcome
Dr. Elizabeth Johnston
to its general surgery department.

Originally from Concord, California, 
Dr. Johnston recently joined Oroville 
Hospital’s already sterling surgical 
department. With breast cancer department. With breast cancer 
awareness month right around the corner, 
Dr. Johnston’s arrival and focus on 
breast cancer couldn’t have been more 
timely. For general procedures,
Dr. Johnston will also utilize the 
new da Vinci® surgical robot to provide 
minimally invasive treatment with a minimally invasive treatment with a 
greater level of precision and an 
accelerated timeframe for 
recovery. Call and schedule 
your mammogram today.

For more information about 
Dr. Johnston, contact us 
at 530-532-8161.at 530-532-8161.
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